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Lieut. Stephen Donchez, son' of 
Mr. ^nd Mrs. Louis" Donchez of 
118 Graham Court, recently 
promoted to the rank of lieu-
tenant, sent a Honolulu grown 
flower, known as the ergetina, 
to his mother yesterday.' The 
flower was encased in a small 
glass vial of water and was in 
good shape on arrival. Lieut. 
Donchez, a graduate of Mora-
vian College for Men,- volun-
teered for service in the U, S. 
Navy in 1942. Almost imme-
diately he - was sent overseas 
-and has remained at the same 
station for the entire time of 
his service. Two brothers of 
Lieut. Donchez were home for 
brief furlough last week. Corp. 
Anthony Donchez is stationed in 
West Virginia. Frank Donchez, 
SeamanEirst"Class, is in radio 
traima^school in Maryland.. 


